
BEVERLY LOUISE McLEAN

Dear Lerenda and Paul, so sorry to hear of the sudden passing of Aunt Beverly. I'll always remember her vibrant personality and bubbly
laugh. Our thoughts and prayers are with you and the rest of the family at this difficult time.

Rick & Karen Stainthorpe
November 17, 2017

Our sincere condolences on your loss. We know how difficult it is to lose a close family member. You all have some great memories and
always will.

Vito and Barbara Giannone
November 19, 2017

Lerenda Trevor and family Our deepest sympathy on the loss of your Mother Thoughts and prayers are with you jack and Carol

Carol Heads
November 19, 2017


